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Sandra Hutchings AE &

Benpry v
From: Edna Beasley <
Sent: 22 March 2014 16:41
To: DPD
Subject: Local Plan Review Yeoford
Dear Sir

We are writing to object to the plan for 17 houses in Yeoford near Hill
Barton Farm on the grounds of access. It would be very unsuitable for
the road from these houses to be on a sharp bend which is the main road
in and out of the village and close to a farm entrance which uses large
agricultural machinery.

We also understand that the current infrastructure is at its maximum
capacity with the present number of households already in the village.

Yours faithfully

Mr & Mrs JF & EA Beasley



